
 
 

 
 
 
 Update 10/15/2021 
 
 
 
PECO Reliability Improvements  

PECO has informed us of enhancements to their infrastructure and reliability in Haverford 

Township. Beginning on or about October 28, 2021, PECO will upgrade existing lower voltage 

electric circuits to higher voltages that will better meet customer needs. To accommodate their 

work, PECO will block one lane of traffic in the westbound direction of West Chester Pike in 

work areas between Stanton Road and Gilmore Road, from 9 AM to 3 PM weekdays. PECO 

expects to complete this project in approximately 6 to 8 weeks. 

 

For additional information about this PECO project, please call PECO at 484-685-7603. 

 


